
  
 
 

City of Valentine 
Special Council Meeting 

City Library Meeting Room 
Thursday, September 9, 2021 

6:00 p.m. 
 

A special meeting of the City Council of the City of Valentine, Nebraska was held 
Thursday, September 9, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. in the City Library Meeting Room, the same 
notice of meeting was given according to law. All of the proceedings hereafter shown 
were taken while the meeting was open to the public. A public information council 
agenda packet including four copies of the budget was available at the public 
information table. Notice of the Open Meetings Act was provided as required by law. 
 
The Council and those in attendance recited the pledge of allegiance. 
 
Council President Kyle Arganbright opened the meeting with the following Council 
members in attendance: Neil Wescott, Ross Brockley, Kalli Kieborz, Dave Otradovsky. 
Also in attendance were City Manager Shane Siewert and City Clerk Deanna Schmit 
who recorded the minutes. 
 
6:00 p.m. PUBLIC HEARING:  Pursuant to advertisement in the August 1, 2021 edition 
of the Midland News and Nebraska State Statutes Sections 13-501 to 13-513, a Public 
Hearing was opened to receive comments on the City of Valentine proposed 2021-
2022 fiscal year budget.  
 
6:00 p.m.   PUBLIC HEARING:  Pursuant to advertisement in the August 1, 2021 
edition of the Midland News and Nebraska State Statutes Section 77-1601.02, a Public 
Hearing was opened to receive comments in setting the final tax request for fiscal year 
2021-2022. 
 
Following a presentation by the city manager outlining key provisions of the proposed 
budget, including a comparison with the prior year’s budget and after public comment, 
the public hearings were closed at 6:07 p.m. 
 
There being no further business before the council, Council Chairperson Arganbright 
declared the meeting adjourned at 6:08 p.m. 
 
 
      ________________________________ 
      President of Council 
 
 
I, the undersigned City Clerk of Valentine, Nebraska, hereby certify that all of the 
subjects including the foregoing proceedings were contained in the agenda for the 
meeting; kept continually current and available for public inspection in the office of the 
City Clerk; that such subjects were published in the Midland Newspaper; that said 
minutes were made available on September 10, 2021. 
 
 
     ________________________________ 
      Deanna Schmit, City Clerk 
 
 


